
$2500Santa $5000 $500Mrs. Claus Rudolph $1000 Elf
Title Sponsor 2 available

• Sponsored 12ft decorated tree in 
Santa’s Secret Shop.

• Your logo displayed on the 
Gumdrop Square Banner.

• You receive 5 tickets for a 
private “Meet and Greet” 
with Santa and Mrs. Claus.

• Your website hyperlinked

• Your logo listed prominently on 
website.

• Your logo listed prominently on 
digital and printed promotional 
materials.

• Your own social media post 
acknowledgement

• Your logo printed prominently on 
bags.

• Business promotional items 
distributed in bags.

4 available

• Sponsored 9ft decorated tree in 
Santa’s Secret Shop.

• Your website hyperlinked

• Your logo listed on website.

• Your logo listed on digital and 
printed promotional materials.

• Your own social media post 
acknowledgement.

• Your logo printed on bags.

• Business promotional items 
distributed in bags.

6 available

• Sponsored 7ft decorated tree in 
Santa’s Secret Shop.

• Your website hyperlinked.

• Your business/name listed on 
website.

• Your business/name listed on 
digital and printed promotional 
materials

• Group social media post 
acknowledgement.

• Your business/name listed on 
bags.

• Business promotional items 
distributed in bags.

10 available

• Sponsored decorated tree in 
Santa’s Secret Shop.

• Your business/name listed on 
website.

• Your business/name listed on 
digital and printed promotional 
materials.

• Group social media post 
acknowledgement

• Your business/name listed on 
bags.

• Business promotional items 
distributed in bags.

Other Opportunities:

Village Store Front Sponsor $250: Storefront personalized with business information. Listed as sponsor on website. 

Santa’s Helpers: Volunſeer to work a shift in Santa’s Workshop.

Contact director@oldtownwarrenton.org or 540.349.8606 for more details.

mailto:director@oldtownwarrenton.org


PLEASE SELECT YOUR SPONSORSHIP LEVEL:

Level Amount Quantity Total

Santa $5,000

Mrs. Claus $2,500

Rudolph $1,000

Elf $500

Storefront            $250     

Donation

Total Enclosed

Please consider a tax-deductible donation to Experience Old Town Warrenton. Your generous support helps foster and inspire an environment 

in Old Town Warrenton that enhances economic vitality while preserving the historic character of the community, while promoting a rich and 

appealing cultural atmosphere to live, play, and do business.

 Business Name:__________________________

 Contact:________________________________ 

 Address:________________________________

 Email:__________________________________ 

 Phone:_________________________________

  Website:________________________________

Gumdrop Square 2023

DATES TBD

At the John Barton Payne Building

Please print, complete, and include check payable to: EXPERIENCE OLD TOWN WARRENTON

Please mail to 21 Main Street Warrenton, VA 20186 no later than December 1, 2023

Contact director@oldtownwarrenton.org or 540.349.8606 for more details.

mailto:director@oldtownwarrenton.org
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